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S.F. 3085 modifies auto dealers’ access to replacement or duplicate license plates for vehicles 
currently registered in Minnesota.  A dealer is required to apply for certificate of title before 
receiving the duplicate or replacement plates.  Of note, this does not modify or amend any 
provisions relating to dealer plates or demonstration plates.  Effective August 1, 2024.  


